

September 2, 2016

CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE LEGAL, GOVERNMENT AND ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE OF THE BURBANK-GLENDALE-PASADENA AIRPORT AUTHORITY

The Airport Authority administrative offices will be closed on Monday, September 5, 2016, in observance of Labor Day. Therefore, the <u>regular meeting</u> of the Legal, Government and Environmental Affairs Committee scheduled for Monday, September 5, 2016, at 10:30 a.m., in the Airport Skyroom of the Bob Hope Airport has been <u>cancelled</u> and there will be <u>no</u> special meeting scheduled in lieu thereof.

Sue Loyd, Board Secretary
Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena Airport Authority